
 

KINDERGARTEN 2025 

 
Dear Kindergarten Parents 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child to Kindergarten for 2025 

at Our Lady of the Rosary Primary School.  We look forward to seeing your child at their 

Best Start Interview in Week 1. Kindergarten students commence classes on Wednesday 

5 February 2025. 
 

In preparation for the new school year, we are sending you this list of school supplies 

that we would like you to purchase, ready for the commencement of the new school year. 

Please have these items ready for your child’s first day of school. Please ensure that all 

items of clothing are labelled clearly.  

 

Labelled Items with your child’s name  Unlabelled Items no name required 

• 1 Library Bag 

• 1 Paint Smock (this will be kept at school) 

• School Hat 

• Raincoat in their school bag 

• Plastic drink bottle 

• A spare pair of underwear, shorts and 

socks for boys and underwear and socks 

for girls (to be kept in their school bag in 

case of little accidents) 

• Headphones (with a cord) for iPad use 

clearly labelled with their name.  

 

• 1 Tissue Box 

• 6 Bostick 35g glue sticks  

• 1 pack baby wipes 

• 12 pack of Textas 

• 6 pack of whiteboard 

markers. 

 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support with these items. We look forward to working 

with you throughout 2025.  We will be doing our best to make your child’s first year of 

schooling happy and a year full of learning.   
 

We trust you will enjoy a safe and happy holiday and we look forward to seeing you in the 

New Year! 
 

 

Kind Regards,  

Kindergarten Teachers  


